
SELF NOMINATION TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS,  
HOLIDAY BEACH PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION  

Applications must be emailed to nominationcommittee@holidaybeachtx.org 

 and received by 5:00 pm on May 15th, 2025. 
 

Printed Name: 
 

Address1: 
 

Address2: 
 

Phone No: 
 

Email: 
 

Board Position Sought: 
 

 

Skills & Experience (see Qualifications and Duties of Officers in the By-Laws) 

Please give details below of your skills & experience and indicate why you wish to 
be a member of this board. Attach a second sheet if needed. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY SUBMITTING THIS APPLICATION I AGREE THAT THE INFORMATION CONTAINED WITHIN IS CORRECT. I HAVE 
READ, AM FAMILIAR WITH, AND CAN FUFILL THE DUTIES REQUIRED FOR THE POSITION I AM RUNNING FOR. I 
FURTHER STATE THAT I HAVE NOT BEEN CONVICTED OF A FELONY OR A CRIME INVOLVING MORAL TURPITUDE 
IN THE PAST 20 YEARS. (TPC 209.00591 (B)) 

 

Signature ________________________________  Date ______________________ 

              

       I do not wish to have this posted on the Holiday Beach website. (address, email and phone      

will be omitted if posted on website) 

 

Matthew Ruble

497 W. Live Oak Lane

719-694-4130

mruble74425@yahoo.com

Ramps and Piers

I am nominating myself for the position of Ramps and Piers on the Holiday Beach Property Owners 
Association. I served in the United States Army for 15 years as a Surgical Technician and achieved 
the rank of Staff Sargeant. In those years I was tasked with supervising many different tasks. Tasks 
such as sterile processing services, lifeguarding, overnight security, gate guard, mail room just to 
name a few of the various roles I played throughout my time in the Army. One of the best roles to 
demonstrate how I can assist my community is my time at Evan Army Community Hospital. While 
there I served the population of 170,000 people with a patient workload of over 1,500 surgeries per 
month. This means over 12,000 sterilized and processed surgical items. I also supervised 7 military 
and 5 civilian personnel to include AMEDD Surgical Technician students in their clinical rotations. 
Lastly, I managed supplies and equipment valued over 4.9 million dollars, while ensuring the 
section could pass any inspection you can expect in a hospital setting: OSHA, TJC, HAZMAT, 
Infection Control etc. 



I am now retired and looking for way to help out in my community. I feel I can help improve the 
amenities we have here in HB (Holiday Beach) and ensure that we all have a nice space to use. 
Since taking the position, in April, I have replaced the pier lights and currently I am dealing with 
gate issues. If elected for the position I intend to keep maintaining and upgrading our ramps and 
piers. There are already other projects, such as taller posts for our card readers and lights in the 
Kayak Park.



I have enjoyed serving the community so far through either volunteer hours or a board position and 
would like the opportunity to continue doing so.

Matthew Ruble Resubmitted 5/14/25


